
 
December 02, 2024 

  

 

Dear Prairie Families, 

 

We are in the process of developing the Kindergarten class list for the 2025-26 school year.  You can help by 

providing the information requested below for your child or the children of any of your neighbors who will be 

entering Kindergarten.  A child must be five (5) on or before September 1, 2025 in order to be eligible for 

Kindergarten.   

 

Kindergarten Preview will be on March 17, 2025 at Prairie Elementary School.  This is approximately an hour 

presentation.  Student with last names A-L at 9:00 a.m. and M-Z at 10:30 a.m.   

 

Enrollment dates and posting of parent information and dual language information will be forthcoming. 

 

 

Thank you, 

Prairie School Office 

 

****************************************************************************************** 

(Return to Prairie School office by December 13 - Kindergarten names) 

 

 

Child's Name__________________________________  Birth Date___________________________ 

 

Address______________________________________  Home Phone Number __________________ 

 

Father’s Name_________________________________  Mother’s Name_______________________ 

 

Father Work Number___________________________  Mother Work Number__________________ 

 

Father Cell Number____________________________  Mother Cell Number___________________ 

 

Father email___________________________________  Mother email_________________________ 

 

 

 

Child's Name__________________________________  Birth Date___________________________ 

 

Address______________________________________  Home Phone Number__________________ 

 

Father’s Name_________________________________  Mother’s Name_______________________ 

 

Father Work Number___________________________  Mother Work Number__________________ 

 

Father Cell Number____________________________  Mother Cell Number___________________ 

 

Father email___________________________________  Mother email_________________________ 


